Goshen Public Library and Historical Society
Board of Trustees Meeting

Minutes of November 17, 2020 (Work Session)

Call to order
The Work Session of the Board of Trustees of the Goshen Public Library and Historical Society was
called to order at 7:30pm on November 17, 2020 via Zoom Video Conference.

Attendance

Board Members present Meghan Boroden (MB), Bernie Marone (BM), Norma Nunez-Langlois
(NNL), Jim Tarvin (JT), Bill Troy (BT), and Bob Quinn (BQ), and Emily Collado (EC). Also, present:
Matt Gomm (MG) - Director, and Mary Hoens (MH) — Clerk of the Board.

Agenda
1. Due to the recent spikes of COVID-19, the library will pivot back to window service only,
beginning Friday, November 27, 2020.
2. It was proposed that there is no reason in the future for the library to follow the lead of
the school system as regards closing, or not closing, our building due to the effects of the
pandemic.
3. The sidewalks and walkway will be cleared of snow when necessary for the duration of

window service.
Adjournment
Next scheduled meeting: December 14, 2020 at 7:30pm (Via Zoom Conference)
Respectfully submitted,

Mary Hoens
Clerk of the Board of Trustees
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